DR & AISL Report for May 4, 2018
Hello Panel 58!
It is exciting to be sharing what is going on in District 6 for this first Assembly of Panel 58.

We have now had two district meetings and are getting into the swing of things. We do seem to be
having a bit of a time management issue but Sue P, Amy P and I have been working on a solution and
are anxious to see how our ideas pan out at our next meeting.

It’s great to share that we have an active Public Outreach Chair who is bringing fresh ideas and
renewed energy to this vital role at our district.

We had a question come up about “Cross Talk,” What it is, how it hurts our groups and How do we
curb it? We have assigned a committee to do some research into this subject and I have heard that it
has sparked conversations on the subject at many of our groups in the district. I am looking forward to
hearing the discussion on this topic at our next district meeting.

We have also asked our GR’s to discuss with their groups their thoughts on the need for a Spanish
Liaison Chair position in our District. I am hopeful the members will see the need for this position to
bring our program to an underserved portion of the population.

I look forward to seeing and working with all you at Assembly.

Sheri D
District 6, District Representative
“Carrying the Message”

Hello Panel 58,

Spring is in the air and our District 6 Love Gifts Committee sent spring flowers on bookmarks to
our Delegate at the World Service Conference in New York. The gifts were created, mailed, and
received with much love and gratitude.

Our Public Outreach Chairperson has been working with a recovery facility where Al-Anon
members can share their experience, strength, and hope to hurting families of alcoholics. This is great
service and members are "Carrying the Message". Different Al-Anon volunteers attend once a month
and are scheduled to share through December.

The Alateen Chairperson is reaching out to medical and law enforcement personnel in our District
informing them of the hope for hurting teens Alateen can provide.

Literature (LDC) is still going strong. Our Web Master is continually updating our website as
necessary and finishing the e-mail addresses for a few more chairpersons. Our District panel each has
their own address to conduct D-6 business.

All in all, our District is "buzzing" right along to "Carry the Message" of hope to our communities.

With Gratitude in Service,
Sue P.
District 6 AISL



